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COVID-19 Visitor Policy

As we continue to monitor the rapidly evolving Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation, please know
that the health and well-being of our employees, our customers, and the local communities
that we serve is our top priority. To stay current, we are using information provided directly by
the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).

To help prevent workplace exposures and community outbreak, we have implemented the
following temporary visitor policy at all Zorn Compressor Facilities.

No visitors allowed without appointment
except for delivery and pick-up.

We also ask that visitors do not enter the facility if you have been exposed to a confirmed
person with COVID-19 or you are experiencing any respiratory or flu-like symptoms. All visitors
must observe an appropriate social distancing of at least 3 feet from others.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during these trying times.

Regards,

Zorn Compressor & Equipment Inc.
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